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INFORMATION RELEASE 

 
Stolen Vehicle Task Force Recovers Three Vehicles 

 
On Wednesday, September 30th, 2015, the Solano County Sheriff’s Office Stolen Vehicle Task Force 
recovered three unrelated stolen vehicles back to back in the City of Vallejo. Deputies were 
investigating a separate incident when their License Plate Reader system (LPR) alerted them to a 
stolen 2005 Ford F350 truck in the area. Deputies spotted the truck traveling on Maple Avenue which 
immediately sped away from them. The driver and passenger jumped from the moving truck and fled 
on foot. The truck continued down the street and crashed into a tree. 
 
Deputies located and arrested the passenger, 25 year old Jayson Osmond of Vallejo. The suspect 
driver, identified as 23 year old Anthony Snider of Vallejo, was not located at the time. Deputies later 
arrested Snider at this home without further incident. 
 
During the above investigation, deputies were advised of a suspicious U-Haul truck in the area. A 
check of the truck revealed it had been reported as stolen 3 days prior. The truck was recovered and 
returned to the business. No suspects were arrested in relation to this vehicle. 
 
A short time later, a deputy in the area of Ream Street and Wallace Avenue received a LoJack signal. 
The Stolen Vehicle Task Force searched the area and located a 2000 Ford F-350 parked on Ream 
Street. The truck had been reported as stolen earlier that day. The truck was unoccupied and no 
arrests were made. 
 
The Sheriff’s Office reminds citizens to keep their homes and vehicles locked and report any 
suspicious activity in their neighborhood by calling the Solano County Sheriff’s Office at (707) 421-
7090. Callers may also remain anonymous by calling Crime Stoppers at (707) 644-STOP (7867). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I can be contacted at the phone numbers listed 
below.  Any photos that are available for release will be posted on the Solano Sheriff’s Office 
Facebook page at www.facebook.com/solanosheriff.  
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